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Dear Parent, 
 
Ref: Year 4 Discovery Day 
 
On Monday 3rd May 2021 (Bank Holiday), we will be hosting a Year 4 Discovery Day for pupils who 
are currently in Year 3 and considering Ellesmere as a school destination from September 2021.  
 
The day will begin with pupils being dropped off at 8:30am and will finish at 4:15pm, the drop off and 
collection will be at the Lower School Car Park.   Lunch will also be provided on the day.  
 
The Discovery Day will give pupils the opportunity to join our existing classes and experience a wide 
range of experiences from Sciences, the Arts, Music and Sports.  Pupils would be expected to wear 
tracksuits for the day.  Places are limited and we expect these to be booked up very quickly. 
 
If you wish to book a place, then please contact the Registrar on 01691 626 510.  If we are unable to 
accommodate your booking, as places have been filled, we will happily offer an alternative date. 
 
Once your place has been confirmed, you will be sent a “Taster Day Consent Form”, which must be 
completed and returned to the College by no later than Friday 30th April; no pupil will be able to 
attend without the completed consent form having been submitted in advance. 
 
Kind regards, 
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